
From: Cranmer, Loretta [mailto:Loretta.Cranmer@fpl.com]  

Sent: Friday, April 26, 2013 10:34 AM 
To: Comer, Laura 

Subject: RE: FPL Facility ID No. FLD000807370 - Response to Compliance Inspection Report 

 
Hi Laura, 
 
Thank you for the email.  We purchased the portable secondary containment as a temporary 
solution.  We are evaluating several options, including your excellent suggestion of staging the 
truck inside one of the on-site building overnight.  Once we’ve looked at all of our options and 
come up with our recommended longer-term solution, I’ll run it by you for your input. 
 
Thanks again for all your help !! 
 

Loretta Cranmer 
Manager, Distribution Environmental 
 

(561) 904-3415   Office 
(561) 371-7900   Cell 
 
Loretta.Cranmer@FPL.com 
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